
Pilot briefing at 10am. Pilots must have BMFA 
membership and insurance and a minimum of 
“A” certification. Everyone welcome, no charge 
for attending but donations to EVMAC club 
funds welcome. Free snacks and drinks 
available on the day. 


IMPORTANT : Please send an email to  
evmacsecretary@gmail.com confirming your 
intention to attend. (For catering purposes).


Eden Valley Model 
Aero Club 2023 Glider 
Aero Tow 
Sat 27/05/2023 

With grateful support from the North East Area BMFA 

               Event held in memory of our good friend and club member 
                                                 Stephen Wilson
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